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Meeting Minutes: January 12, 2022 
Facilitator: Joe Bennett 
Attendees: Tina Giblin, Neal Capone, Chad Norton, Regina Morris, Kathy Stribley, Connie Capone, 
Bob Dougherty, Tina Zagyva, Shavel Edwards, Lt. Ralph Bowering, Bill Kinne, Hon. Chol Majok 

Meeting began at 6:32pm, Welcome and Introductions commenced. The ground rules were reviewed. 

December 8th Meeting Minutes: Bob Dougherty motioned to approve the minutes with one 
correction to the Planning Committee section, Neal Capone seconded, all were in favor. 

Issues for District Representatives/City Departments/Elected Officials: Lt. Ralph Bowering, the 
new quadrant captain representative for the Southeast district, provided a crime report overview. 
PSA There are folks lurking around waiting for you to leave your car running to warm it up, make 
sure you lock your doors. Questions were taken from the floor. Hon. Chol Majok took questions 
from the floor. 

Shavel Edwards, Greater Syracuse Land Bank, stated that 4896-98 & 4902 S. Salina St.  was 
purchased in 2020 and was given two years to complete renovations. 320 E Seneca Trpk is 
currently working with attorneys to deal with a default on their renovation mortgage.  4710 S. 
Salina Street (old Valley diner) does not have any potential buyers for the property.  

Bill Kinne, County Legislator, stated that folks should email him with their opinion in regards to 
building an aquarium. 

911 Call Center:  Regina Morris, 911 Supervisor 
Ms. Morris provided an overview on how a 911 call is received and the importance of providing 
information on the questions asked.  You can also text 911 if you are unable to speak on the 
phone.  Questions were taken from the floor.   

Committee Updates: Kathy Stribley reported on the Planning Committee; Taco Bell 
development project on Brighton and W. Seneca Turnpike has had two public hearings.  Hon. 
Chol Majok has drafted a letter to the Mayor expressing concerns with pedestrian traffic in that 
particular intersection.  No new developments on the Valley Plaza; FAUN is looking into non-
traditional grocery stores.  Purcells has left the Valley, leaving another vacancy on the South 
Salina corridor.    

Facilitator Nomination: Tina Giblin nominated Chad Norton to fill a facilitator vacancy term until 
September 2022.    

Announcements & School Notices:  

 Special Projects will be reviewed and discussed at the February meeting.  
 
 
 

                     Joe Bennett motioned to adjourn at 7:32 pm, Tina Giblin 2nd, all were in favor.  


